
TOWN OF HAMDEN 
Board of Ethics 
2750 Dixwell Avenue, Hamden, Connecticut 06518 
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 6, 2022 

 

 

 

Ms. Karimah Mickens 

Town Clerk 

TOWN OF HAMDEN 

2750 Dixwell Avenue 

Hamden, CT 06518 

 

Dear Ms. Mickens: 

 

The regular meeting of the Board of Ethics scheduled for Tuesday, June 7, 2022 will be 

cancelled and rescheduled to Wednesday, June 8, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Patrice A. LeMoine 

Clerk for the Board of Ethics 

 

/pal 

cc:  Hamden Website 
 

 

 
 


